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SECTION 1:





INCLUCLUDED
COLLECTION

BOT11042022








WOODEN HEMLOCK
CROSSBACK CHAIR






*Chair pad, floral and greenery are not
included. Subject to supply chain

availability. Quantities are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Seating
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WHITE METAL BISTRO

CHAIR





*Chair pad not included. Subject to supply
chain availability. Quantities are not

guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Seating
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FARM TABLE



8' X 40"





*Seats up to 8 guests per table. Subject
to supply chain availability. Quantities

are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Tables




BOT11042022



ROUND TABLE
(20)



60" DIAMETER






*White floor-length linen included. 
 Greenery, floral, runner, and table top

decor are not included. Subject to
supply chain availability. Quantities are

not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Tables




BOT11042022



INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Tables




BLACK & GOLD 
PUB TABLE

(5)





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



BLACK & WHITE
MARBLE 

COCKTAIL TABLE
(5)






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Tables




BOT11042022



WOOD & METAL
HIGHTOP TABLE

(2)





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Tables




BOT11042022



BAMBOO LANTERN
(10 SML/10 LRG)



SML: 10" X 14"
LRG: 12" X 20"






*Floral, greenery, and candle are not
included. Subject to supply chain

availability. Quantities are not
guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Centerpieces




BOT11042022



SUSPENDED CANDLE
LANTERN

(10 SML/10 LRG)



SML: 8"W X 12"H
LRG: 9"W X 16"H






*Candle not included. Subject to supply
chain availability. Quantities are not

guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Centerpieces




BOT11042022



OPEN FRAME 
GOLD LANTERN
(5 SML/5 LRG)



SML: 10"L X 10"W X 15"H

LRG: 13"L X 13"W x 20.5"H





*Candle not included. Subject to supply
chain availability. Quantities are not

guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Centerpieces




BOT11042022



BEADED WOOD
LANTERN

(22)



11"H X 8"W





*Candle not included. Subject to supply
chain availability. Quantities are not

guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Centerpieces




BOT11042022



GOLD HANGING
GEOMETRIC

(24)



10"W X 21.5"H





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Centerpieces




BOT11042022



INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Centerpieces




BRASS 
LANTERN

(2)





*Candle not included. Subject to supply
chain availability. Quantities are not

guaranteed

BOT11042022






CLEAR ROUND
 VOTIVE

(5 PER TABLE)





*LED and/or Tea Lights not included.
Subject to supply chain availability.

Quantities are not guaranteed. 



INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Place Settings 




BOT11042022








WATER GOBLET






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Place settings 
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CHAMPAGNE FLUTE






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Place settings 
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BEER PILSNER






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Place settings 
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WINE GLASS






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Place settings 
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INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Place settings 




SILVER FLATWARE 





*Two forks and one knife included.
Subject to supply chain availability.

Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022






INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Place settings 




BRUSHED GOLD
TABLE NUMBER

STAND
(24)






*Table number not included.
Subject to supply chain availability.

Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022






INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Place settings 




SILVER TABLE
NUMBER STAND

(24)





*Table number not included.
Subject to supply chain availability.

Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



BEACH SAND 
METAL BENCH  

(2)





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Lounge




BOT11042022



CURVED WICKER 
LOUNGE CHAIR 

(2)





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Lounge




BOT11042022



EMERALD & GOLD
COCKTAIL CHAIR

(10)





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Lounge




BOT11042022



RATTAN SIDE CHAIR
(2)






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Lounge




BOT11042022



GOLD & LEATHER-TOPPED
BARSTOOL

(2)





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Bar




BOT11042022



MODERN MOLDED
BARSTOOL

(4)





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

INCLUDED
COLLECTION

Bar
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SECTION 2:



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Arches




MODERN GOLD ARCH SET
(1)



165.00






*Floral, greenery, cake stand, and decor
are not included. Subject to supply chain

availability. Quantities are not
guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Arches




CIRCULAR METAL ARCH
(1)



165.00






*Floral, greenery, and decor are not
included. Subject to supply chain

availability. Quantities are not
guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Arches




BENT WILLOW ARCH
(1)



165.00






*Floral and greenery are not included.
Subject to supply chain availability.

Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Arches




MODERN HEXAGON ARCH
(1)



165.00






*Fabric, floral, and greenery not
included. Subject to supply chain

availability. Quantities are not
guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Arches




MODERN TRIANGLE ARCH
(1)



165.00






*Fabric, floral, and greenery not
included. Subject to supply chain

availability. Quantities are not
guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




INDUSTRIAL 
CANOPY TABLE

(1)



95.00



33"W X 6'7"T X 9'8"L





*Greenery and tabletop decor are not
included. Subject to supply chain

availability. Quantities are not
guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




TURNED LEG FARM TABLE
(2)



80.00/EACH






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




EMERALD VELVET COUCH
(1)



100.00






*Pampas grass, floral, vases, &
backdrop are not included. Subject to

supply chain availability. Quantities are
not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




RATTAN
LOVESEAT 

(1)



100.00





*Loveseat padding not included. Subject
to supply chain availability. Quantities

are not guaranteed

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




LEATHER LOUNGE COUCH
(1)



100.00






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




PEACOCK CHAIR
(2)



85.00/EACH






*Tabletop decor not included. Subject to
supply chain availability. Quantities are

not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture






RATTAN EGG

SWEETHEART CHAIR
(2)



50.00/EACH






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




RATTAN & METAL LOUNGE
CHAIR

(2)



50.00/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




RATTAN CHAIR
(2)



50.00/EACH






*Flowers, greenery, and fabric are not
included. Subject to supply chain

availability. Quantities are not
guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




GOLD MODERN 
ACCENT CHAIR

(10)



25.00/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




CURVED WOOD CHAIR
(2)



55.00/EACH






*Subject to supply chain
availability. Quantities are not

guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




BALI CHAIR
(225)



10.00/EACH



CEREMONY OR RECEPTION



*Up to 8 Bali chairs per farm and round

table. Subject to supply chain
availability. Quantities are not

guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




GOLD & WHITE 
ACCENT CHAIR

(2)



50.00/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




WOVEN BAMBOO CHAIR
(12)



15.00/EACH






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




CLEAR ACRYLIC GHOST
CHAIR

(10)



20.99/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




SCRIPT LOUNGE CHAIR
(1)



40.00






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




GOLDEN HOUR
 LOUNGE CHAIR

(2)



50.00/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




SLATTED WOOD 
SHELF

(1)



48"W X 12-1/2"D X 67-1/2"H



100.00





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture






WICKER DESK

(1)



85.00





*Floral, greenery, fabric, and dessert are
not included. Subject to supply chain

availability. Quantities are not
guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




CARVED BAMBOO
DESK

(1)



65.00





*Pampas Grass, candlestick, and candle
not included. Subject to supply chain

availability. Quantities are not
guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




NATURAL RATTAN TABLE
(1)



65.00



*Dessert and tabletop decor are not

included. Subject to supply chain
availability. Quantities are not

guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




DISTRESSED VINTAGE
DESK

(1)



65.00





*Candlesticks and greenery not included.
Subject to supply chain availability.

Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DEDIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




SCRIPT BUREAU
(1)



75.00






*Candlesticks and greenery not included.
Subject to supply chain availability.

Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DEDIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




RATTAN & WOOD
ACCENT TABLE

(1)



45.00





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed

BOT11042022



DEDIGNER
COLLECTION

Furniture




GOLD & MARBLE SIDE
TABLE

(1)



45.00





*Cake & fabric are not included. Subject
to supply chain availability. Quantities are

not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Lounge




DECORATIVE PILLOW
(2)



20.00/EACH






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Lounge




DECORATIVE PILLOW
(2)



20.00/EACH






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Lounge




DECORATIVE PILLOW
(2)



20.00/EACH






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Lounge




DECORATIVE LEATHER
POUF

(1)



50.00





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Misc




SEAGRASS BASKETS
(4)



20.00/EACH






*Floral, greenery, and decor are not
included. Subject to supply chain

availability. Quantities are not
guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Misc




WOVEN LANTERN 
(2)



14" X 23"



15.00/EACH



*Candle not included. Subject to supply

chain availability. Quantities are not
guaranteed

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Misc




WOVEN RESIN PLANT
STANDS

(4)



APPROX 5'H



25.00/EACH



*Floral and greenery are not included.
Subject to supply chain availability.

Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Misc




RATTAN PLANT STAND
(2 SETS)



25.00/PER SET






*Floral, greenery, and decor are not
included. Subject to supply chain

availability. Quantities are not
guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Misc




WOVEN TABLE
RUNNER

(1)



15.00





*Subject to supply chain
availability. Quantities are not

guaranteed

BOT11042022



 SEAGRASS LEAF 
(30)



20"L X 13.5"W



10.00/EACH






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Misc




BOT11042022



 GOLD OPEN WEAVE
PLACEMAT 

(140)







3.00/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Misc




BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Misc




CARVED WOOD
CANDLESTICK

(2)



10.00/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Misc




CARVED WOOD
CANDLESTICK

(2)



10.00/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Sustainable
Faux Greenery




6' SUSTAINABLE FAUX
EUCALYPTUS GARLAND

(22)



25.00/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Message
Boards




A-FRAME CHALKBOARD
(2)



30.00



32.5"H X 16"W






*Client to provide water based chalk
marker. Subject to supply chain
availability. Quantities are not

guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Message
Boards




WOOD & METAL EASEL
(2)



10.00/EACH






*Pampas, vases, and signage are not
included. Subject to supply chain

availability. Quantities are not
guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Message
Boards




METAL SCROLL EASEL
(1)



45.00






*Signage not included. Subject to supply
chain availability. Quantities are not

guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Lawn games




GIANT JENGA
(1)



75.00






*Rent all 3 lawn games for 155. Subject
to supply chain availability. Quantities

are not guaranteed. 



BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Lawn games




CORNHOLE
(1)



75.00






*Rent all 3 lawn games for 155. Subject
to supply chain availability. Quantities

are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Lawn games




LAWN BOWLING
(1)



75.00






*Rent all 3 lawn games for 155. Subject
to supply chain availability. Quantities

are not guaranteed. 



BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Bar




RUSTIC SATELLITE BAR



495.00/PER HOUR





*Bartending services included. Limited
to beer, wine, and champagne service
only. Speak to your coordination team

regarding details. Decanter not included.
Subject to supply chain availability.

Quantities are not guaranteed. 
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DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Bar




DISTRESSED DECO
SATELLITE BAR



495.00/PER HOUR






*Bartending services included. Limited
to beer, wine, and champagne service
only. Speak to your coordination team

regarding details. Champagne chiller not
included. Subject to supply chain

availability. Quantities are not
guaranteed. BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Misc




BUBBLY WALL
(1 SET OF 2)



645.00/150 GLASSES



WELCOME DRINK OR 

SEATING CHART



* Includes glassware, setup & teardown, and
attendant. Client to provide champagne and/or
sparkling cider. See Planning Team for terms.

Additional floral and greenery not included.
Subject to supply chain availability. Quantities

are not guaranteed. 
BOT11042022






DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Place Settings




COLORED GLASSWARE



TEAL
(175)



3.50/EACH






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022






DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Place Settings




COLORED GLASSWARE



AMBER 
(200)



BLUE 
(200)



3.50/EACH



*Subject to supply chain availability.

Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022








ROCKS GLASS



1.00/EACH






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Place Settings 




BOT11042022






FOOTED IRISH 
COFFEE MUG



1.00/EACH






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Place Settings 
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DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Place Settings




PLATE CHARGERS



GOLD 
1.00/EACH



SILVER

1.00/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Culinary 
Accessories




MULTI-TIERED STAND
(1)



15.00






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DECOR
COLLECTION

Culinary 
Accessories




TEAK
CAKE STAND

(2)



15.00/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed

BOT11042022



DECOR
COLLECTION

Culinary 
Accessories




GOLD MODERN CAKE
STAND

(1)



25.00





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Culinary
Accessories




ROTATING WINE
 BARREL TRAY

(2)



25.00/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 
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DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Culinary
Accessories




TRI-FOLD DONUT WALL



125.00



*Donut Wall included with purchase of
donuts from Trademark Venues

(8.50/pp). Subject to supply chain
availability. Quantities are not

guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Seating




VEGAN LEATHER 
CHAIR PAD



PEARL

1.50/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Misc




STAND-UP OUTDOOR HEATER
(5)



75.00/EACH






*Propane included. 5 hours maximum.
Subject to supply chain availability.

Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Misc




EVAPORATIVE PORTA-
COOLER

(1)



125.00





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



DESIGNER
COLLECTION

Misc




MAHOGANY HIGH CHAIR
(2)



12.50/EACH






*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 
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SECTION 3:



ELEVATED
COLLECTION

BOT11042022



ELEVATED
COLLECTION

Seating




CHIAVARI CHAIR



GOLD, SIVLER, BLACK



19.50/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022






GOLD FLATWARE



8.50/PER SETTING





*Two Forks and one knife per setting.
Subject to supply chain availability.

Quantities are not guaranteed. 

ELEVATED
COLLECTION

Place Settings 
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ELEVATED
COLLECTION

Place Settings




GLASS BEADED CHARGER 



GOLD 
8.50/EACH



SILVER

8.50/EACH





*Subject to supply chain availability.
Quantities are not guaranteed. 

BOT11042022



HAPPY PLANNING!

TV11042022


